
 

2023 St. Joseph Catholic School Spring Fair 
T-Shirt Order Form  

 

Please fill out the form below to order your “back to our future” 

fair shirt.  

 

A color version of the t-shirt design is on display on the school  

Newsletter and Facebook page.  

 

The students will be allowed to wear the shirts every Friday in April and May.  

 

The shirts sell for $14.00 each. Send the form in with a check or cash for the entire 

cost of your order. Make checks payable to  

St. Joseph Home & School.  

 

All t-shirts must be pre-ordered, and all orders are final. Shirts will not be 

distributed until payment is received.  

 

Please submit the order form by Friday, March 17th, 2023.  
 

 
 

Oldest Child’s Name: ______________________________________________  

 

Teacher’s Name: ___________________________  Grade:  ______________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Total Number of Shirts Order: ______________ 

 

Total Amount Due: ______________                               

YOUTH 

4T  

X-Small  

Small  

Medium  

Large  

X-Large  

ADULT 

Small  

Medium  

Large  

X-Large  

XX-Large  

XXX-Large  


